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May 13, 2021 
 
Grace and Peace! 
 
The session met last night and, in recognition of the very low to non-existent 
virus numbers in the county, decided to return to a coffee time before worship 
on Sunday mornings.  I realize nobody yet has a schedule for supplying food for 
such an event, but you are welcome to come (at 9:30, or whenever is convenient) 
and have some coffee.  Dawn Harr says she will put the pot on this week. 
 
It is a big week for worship as well. The choir will sing, the Sunday school will 
sing, and we will have a baptism.  I hope to see you on Sunday.  If you can’t be 
there, then I hope you can join us at millerpresby.com. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Brian Jones 
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